You asked for:
Any estimates, provided either to the Home Office or your Regional Strategic Migration Partnership in the last 12 months, of the number of unaccompanied asylum-seeking children or unaccompanied refugee children that can be supported by the council.

Leicester City Council (LCC), in conjunction with other East Midlands Local Authorities at the Migration Partnership, are working towards the government’s guidance of taking responsibility for UASC/refugee children to the level of 0.07% of the local children’s population. At this point in time the East Midlands partnership has set an interim target of 0.025%, which LCC has exceeded. LCC currently accommodates 29 UASC/refugee children.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

